
 
 

 

GReminders 

 

The new Missouri Adaptive Ability Scale (MAAS) scheduling system, GReminders, 
went live December 19, 2023. A system malfunction that allowed sporadic duplicate 
scheduling was quickly recognized. As a result, GReminders was turned off to 
identify solutions and retest.  
 

The Division anticipates a timely resolve and apologizes for any inconvenience. 
Watch for an announcement via Division email blast when GReminders becomes 
available. 
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